To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Erin DeJarnett, resident of Nicholasville, Kentucky. My good friend Jenetta Sawyer, who I
have known for a long while, makes all kinds of delicious sweets and treats and has grown her business
from the bottom up. I have been watching her success and supporting her along the way. I would love
to be able to continue to support her by ordering her treats to be sent to my Kentucky home! Jenetta has
always been a hard worker and driven to make her business a success and she can do so much more if
she would be allowed to ship out of state. I am in full support of the ND Cottage Law SB 2386.



